
 

 

6/4/2021 

Dear Parents /Guardians/Students 

We are delighted to be welcoming all students back to school this Monday the 12th of April. 

We are very much looking forward to seeing you all again. 

This is going to be a demanding and challenging time for everyone. It is critical that we all play 

our part in the safe return to school so as to ensure that the school can remain open for 

everyone. 

 We will be issuing updates daily until out return on the 12th and it is important that you read all 

guidelines for safe return to school as they are issued. 

These guidelines are based on HSE advice which must be followed.   

 Please note that the return to school form will be available on the school APP and must be 

filled out for all students (by Parent/Guardian) and teachers prior to the return to school. 

The link to the Form is here if you do not have the app. 

****The return to school/work form must be completed by everyone within 48hrs prior to 

return to school .This must be completed even if already signed for a previous return.**** 

The w indow to sign on the app will be from 9am on Sat10th of April until 6pm on 

Sun11th of April 

We thank you all in advance for your cooperation. By working together in the spirit of our 

school value of Unitas, we will get through this and by doing so will make the return to school 

safe for all. Below are link to all DES information on return to school. 

gov.ie - Reopening our post primary schools (www.gov.ie) 

gov.ie - Back to school advice for parents, students and families (www.gov.ie) 

We look forward to welcoming you back on Monday. 

Kind regards 

Michael O’ Sullivan

https://www.hpsc.ie/a-z/respiratory/coronavirus/novelcoronavirus/guidance/educationguidance/Return%20to%20Educational%20Facility%20declaration%20form.pdf
https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/7acad-reopening-our-post-primary-schools/
https://www.gov.ie/en/collection/5572b-back-to-school-advice-for-parents-students-and-families/


 


